
Dear Everyone,

It is great to be back for one of the busiest half terms in the school 
calendar. It has already started with the amazing news that Turves Green 
has been awarded the Gold School Games Mark for 21/22.
The children have been involved in lots of events to support the  Commonwealth
Games coming to Birmingham this Summer. Year 5 have worked with a visiting
artist to make decorations that will adorn a fabulous Pakistani inspired jingle bus.
The artist was thrilled with the children's creative talents but also commented on
how fabulously respectful and enthusiastic the children all were.

Year 6 children have also been part of a workshop with Pride 
House where they will be making a music video supporting LBGTIQQ+. This will
then be played in the Commonwealth Village for all athletes and           
 supporters to see.

Individually it is lovely to recognise Olivia Walker in Year 1 who, after learning the
National Anthem in school, was brave enough to sing it by herself in the
schoolhouse at the Black Country Museum. Well done Olivia!!
Then we have Bella Wright in Year 3 who was so motivated to raise money for
Birmingham Children's Hospital after hearing about it on the radio that she
walked 5km everyday in May and the last I saw was well on the way to raising
over £700. An amazing achievement Bella!
I wonder who will be doing great things next. Don't forget to share with us your
achievements out of school too.
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If your child is going to be

absent from school for any

reason please call the

school office on 0121 464

3686 before 8:30am.

I

20TH JULY
SCHOOL CLOSES FOR THE


SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

20TH JUNE
SPORTS ACTIVITY WEEK




All correspondence is now

issued via Arbor. Please make

sure that you are registered

and that your email address is

up to date

4TH JULY
TRANSITION WEEK



15TH JULY

END OF YEAR REPORTS
SENT HOME




Use LED light bulbs!

Not only do LED light bulbs last

longer than conventional bulbs,

they’re far more efficient too!

This means that you’ll be using

less power and having to replace

your light bulbs less frequently –

everyone’s a winner. 

We are all aware of the rise in the

cost of living at the moment and

this affects food prices. This

includes the price of school meals.

In spite of this Excelsior Trust have

chosen NOT to increase school

meal prices. We hope that this

helps support our families 

Important Information



Superstar Mathletes
Reception - Edith & Jasmine
Year 1 - Tazanna & Amina

Year 2 - Taighe & Fred
Year 3 - Bete & Hameeda

Year 4 - Fatishbram & Max
Year 5 - Mehr & Lucie
Year 6 - Tyshae & Jak

Week 2 




House Points

Handwriting Heroes
Reception - Blessing & Sophie

Year 1 - Mason & George
Year 2 - Gracie & Poppy
Year 3 - Sophia & Poppy

Year 4 - Daisy-Rae & Elijah
Year 5 - Olivia & Macauley
Year 6 - Rahanur & Roman
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Turves Green Superstars!

Lunch Menu

Be an attendance HERO

Here Everyday Ready Ontime

476522517522

Hot Chocolate Friday Winners
Reception - Logan & Charlie

Year 1 - Olivia & Rohan
Year 2 - Max & Ethan

Year 3 - Nathan & Rhimaya
Year 4 - Ava & Eva

Year 5 - Arsham & Kostas
Year 6 - Artman & Alisia


